Fra: "lain Molver" <iainmolv@gmail.com>

Sendt: tirsdag 31. desember 2024 15.56.32
Til: "Anbjgrg Bakken" <anbjorg.bakken@Statnett.no>
Emne: Route 2.0 Skagerrak 1 and 2

You don't often get email from iainmolv(@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

OBS: Avsender av e-posten er utenfor organisasjonen. Ikke klikk pa lenker eller apne
vedlegg med mindre du kjenner igjen avsenderen og vet at innholdet er trygt.

In regards to the proposed route 2.0 Powerlines.

The residents of Lillefjell do not want anymore construction sites, there are already power lines
running across Otra to the north, and also smokestack chimneys to the south. Yet more
construction will turn the area into an even more industrial looking area.

A further note is that there are rare birds of prey nesting on the proposed route. One on the west
side of the Otra. We have sacrificed enough in this area and the environment should be left as it
is.

Thanks in advance

lain Molver
39 Lillefjell Terrase
Mosby

Thanks and regards
Med vennlig hilsen
lain Molvear
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